
EAA Board Meeting Attendance Request 
 

 

The following information must be provided and submitted no later than seven business days 

prior to the next scheduled EAA Board meeting for consideration. EAA will allow a total of 20 

minutes for up to five parents to address the EAA Board of Directors at the beginning of the 

meeting. If there are more than five requests submitted, then EAA will randomly draw five 

names. Anyone not selected will be contacted individually to address concerns. To be 

considered, submissions require a valid email address with the EAA sport program database, 

an active EAA player and not be derogatory in nature. Please submit completed form to: 

executiveboard@eaasports.org. 

 

Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

Email: _________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ________________________________________________ 

 

Sport: _________________________________________________ 

 

Date of EAA Board Meeting: ______________________________ 

 

Question/Concern: 

mailto:executiveboard@eaasports.org

